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Hello St. Veronica Families!

The PTO would like to welcome you all to the 2022-2023 school year! We are looking forward to having a fantastic new school year and hope you are too!

We will be hosting Information Sharing Sessions:  2 in the fall, and 2 in the winter.  Along with school Administration and teacher representatives, it’s your opportunity to learn what is happening at St. Veronica, have your questions answered, and socialize with other St. Veronica families.  We hope you can join us!  Please see the following list for the dates and times and mark on your calendar!

There are also many fun-filled events sponsored by the PTO that will be taking place this year where you and your children can engage with other St. Veronica families.  These are also great opportunities for you to volunteer and get your service hours in to keep your Active Parishioner status. Please see the “Save the Date” sheet that has those events listed.  

So again, welcome to St. Veronica and get ready for a fantastic new school year!
Sincerely,

Linda M. Conour
PTO President
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